
 

UIDAHO.EDU/JAZZ (208) 885-5900 

 

December 17, 2021 
 
Registration Closes Sunday 
 
Dear Music Educators,  
 
 
We want to wish you the happiest of holiday seasons as you finish up your concerts and prepare for a new 

year! While you are checking things off your to do list, don’t forget to register for the 2022 Lionel 

Hampton Jazz Festival. We are so excited to celebrate and share the gift of live jazz music with you in 

person. Register to enjoy this year’s incredible artist lineup including the Lionel Hampton Big Band, Chris 

Potter, NEA Jazz Master Dee Dee Bridgewater and many more.  

 

Registration closes on Sunday, December 19.  

 

We would also like to invite those unable to travel to participate virtually! Soloists, combos and large 

ensembles can submit pre-recorded performances, receive feedback from adjudicators and view select 

workshops. Visit our registration page for more information.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in the new year! Please reach out to jazzinfo@uidaho.edu or 208- 885-5900 

with any questions. 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival Team 


